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Continuing thru Sunday 
WEDNESDAY 

12:15 p.m. 
2•4:00 p.m. 
4:10 p.m. 
6:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 

TRB 
ICBNYON NBWSCOPE 

CAMPUS CALENDAR 
James Borgman Cartoon Show 

Faculty Lunch 
Box Office opens for Blithe Spirit 
Senate Meeting 
Italian Table 
Bicentennial Symphony Concert Rehearsal 
Knox County Symphony Orchestra Rehearsal 
Lecture Series on THE TRAGEDY OF NORTHERN 
IRELAND, "Ireland: The Last 300 Years," 
Distinguished Visiting Teacher in History, 

Wednesday, March 31 1 1976 

Student Center 

The Shoppes 
Hill Theater 
Ascension 109 
Gund Large Pvt. Dn. Rm. 
Rosse Auditorium 
Rosse Auditorium 
Biology Auditorium 

Professor Giovanni Costigan, University of Washington. 
THURSDAY 

4:00 p.m. 
5:30 p.m. 
5:30 p.m. 
8:00 p.m. 

10:00 p.m. 

Media Board Meeting 
German Table 

· Student Affairs Committee Dinner 
Panel Discussion - ,"Selecting the 
President 1976," Professors John Elliott 
and Thomas Scorza. 

******K.F.S. - "What's Up Tiger Lily."******* 

CAMPUS NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Ascension 109 
Gund Large Pvt. Dn. Rm. 
Lower Dempsey Lounge 
Philomathesian Hall 

Rosse Auditorium 

SPECIAL BICENTENNIAL CONCERT, Saturday, April 3, 8:15 p.m. Memorial Theater, Mt. Vernon. 
Tickets: Music Office, Monday thru Friday, 9:00-12:00 noon. 

OAPP FILM SERIES: Thursday: A CONVERSATION WITH B.F. SKINNER. Is free will an illusion? 
All welcome - S. Mather 201, 4:10 p.m. 

K.G.D.C. ANNOUNCES The Dumb Waiter by Harold Pinter, a junior honors production to be 
performed Thurs., Fri. and Sat., April 1-3 in the Drama Annex. Tickets are on sale today 
from 2-4:00 p.m. in Hill Theater and Thurs. and Fri., April 1 and 2. 

POETRY READING: Philip Levine, author of THEY FEED THEY LION and many other works, will 
read his poems in Peirce Hall Lounge on Sun., April 4 at 8:30 p.m. Several of Levine's 
books are on reserve at the Library. 

FALL SEMINAR, NEWBERRY LIBRARY: Prof. Gordon Whatley, Program Director, will visit Kenyon on 
Thurs., April 1 to meet with interested sophomores and faculty at 4:10 p.m. in Ascension 
210. For more information contact Mr. Daniel, Ascension 313. 

THE COMMITTEE ON AWARDS AND POST-GRADUATE OPPORTUNITIES announces the following awards to be 
announced on Honors Day, April 27, 1976: THE CROZIER AWARD: recognizes the qualities of 
vision, responsibility, courage and dedication to excellence. The recipient is chosen 
from members of the graduating class, without regard to the sex of the nominee, on the 
basis of the nominee's achievement of or contribution to significant change in the College 
and in compliance with the College's goals as a coeducational, residential liberal arts 
institution. Members of the class of '76 may be nominated by students, faculty, or the 
Knox County Chapter of NOW. 

THE HUMANITARIAN AWARD is given to a student who has made an active and significant contri­
bution to the welfare of others. Nominations may be made by students or faculty. 
Deadline: 4:30 p.m., Monday, April 5, SAC. 

THE GEORGE GUND AWARDS recognize the best essays on topics that illuminate the nature of 
American life, culture, or principles of government. Students should submit their essays 
directly to the Committee. Deadline: 4:30 p.m., Monday, April S, SAC. 

COOP BOOKSTORE: Proposals for those interested in managing the Coop are due Wednesday, 
March 31 by 4:00 p.m. in the SAC. 

"CAN LANGUAGE SKILLS BE ACQUIRED BY CHIMPANZEES?" Professor Duane M. Rumbaugh, Dept. of 
Psychology, Georgia State Univ., returns to Kenyon by popular demand to present his il-
lustrated lecture on April 1 at 8:00 p.m. in the Biology Auditorium. 

******'bb'<'SUNDAY BRUNCH, originally scheduled for this Sunday, HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL 
APRIL 18*********** 



GRAND OPENING: The Student Center Connnittee announces 
the Grand Opening of the newly named~' formerly the 
Student Center, on Friday, April 2 from 6:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m. 
There will be freshly baked foods and entertainment. 

Please Come! 

STUDY ROOM IN GUND COMMONS will be open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week beginning Wednesday. 
PEIRCE HALL COORDINATOR: If you wish to apply for the position of Peirce Hall Coordinator 

for next year, submit a one-page statement giving qualifications to the Dean of Students 
by Wednesday, March 31, 4:30 p.m. 

ID'S: Students wishing new ID's, come to the Student Center, Thurs., 3:30-4:30 p.m. 
FILMS AND CARTOONS TONIGHT! Free - at the Student Center. At 8:30 p.m., 3 documentaries 

on American photographers Edward Weston and Dorthea Lange. At 10:30 p.m. 5 cartoons, 
starring fletty Boop, Casper That Friendly Ghost, and others. 

THERE WILL BE THE 2ND ARTS AND CRAFT SHOW-SALE at the Craft Center on Parents' Weekend. 
All artists' submissions due on Thurs., April 8, 3-5 p.m. Information-Jim Franchek(359). 

DEBATE UNION MEETING tonight at 7:00 p.m. in Ascension 108. 
COMPUTER CENTER CLOSED to students from 9-11:00 a.m., Mon. April 5 to Fri. April 9 due 

to enrichment week for high school students. 
COMPUTER FILE HANDLING COURSE: Mon., April 5 to Thurs., April 8, 8-9 p.m., Computer Center. 
CO-OP BOOK CHECKS FROM FIRST AND SECOND SEMESTER SALES will be issued Tues. from 1-5:00 p.m. 

Also, all students are invited to select books from old stock - free, Tues. afternoon. 
RESIDENTS OF NEW APARTMENTS: interested in organizing "open house" for Parents' Weekend, 

or donating their apartment for the occasion - contact Ken at PBX 202. 
CAMPUS ORGANIZATIONS HEADS - Budget proposals due tomorrow for first semester, 1976-77. 

Please leave 10 copies in the Treasurer's Box in the SAC. 
WKCO DEPT. HEADS - final meeting of outgoing administration, Thurs., 7 p.m. at the station. 
STUDENT COUNCIL ELECTION - Old Kenyon Run-off between Jesse Katz and John Bogarsky -

Wednesday and Thursday at Peirce. 
STUDENT AFFAIRS COMMITTEE MEETING - Important - planning for Trustees Meeting - 5:30 p.m. 

Thursday in Lower Dempsey Lounge. 
HEALTH SERVICE COMMITTEE MEETING - 1:00 p.m., April 2 (Friday), Student Center Coffee Shop. 
JITTERBUGGERS - anyone interested in learning to jitterbug come to Lower Dempsey Hall at 

7 p.m. on Sat., April 3 and bring $1.00. Lots of fun! Questions-Fred (359), Ginger (532'). 
TAP MEETS - Wednesday at 6:00 p.m. in the Drama Annex. 
YEARBOOK PHOTOGRAPHERS MEETING: Thurs., 7 p.m. in the office. You must attend or you will no 

longer be considered a member of the staff (or _call Carol if you can't make it). 
KENYON WILDERNESS PROGRAM: Applications, information from Professors Batt, Wohlpart, McLaren. 
CRAFT CENTER COORDINATOR: Proposals for this position should be placed in the Student Centers 

box in the SAC. Deadline: 12:00 noon Saturday, April 3. 
MEDIA BOARD - If you have submitted an application and not been notified of the time of your 

interview, contact Tony Wood, PBX 477, innnediately. 
CROSS COUNTRY SKI CLUB - Final meeting will be held on Thurs., April 1 in Peirce Lounge 

at 4:00 p.m. If members don't attend, we won't be around next year. 
BLOODMOBILE ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING - Bloodmobile will visit Kenyon April 14. Organizational 

meeting today at 7:00 p.m. in Peirce Lounge. All Chase Society members please come and 
and anyone else interested in recruiting and providing information to the Gambier com­
munity. Questions? Call Mrs. Lentz, 427-2190 or Mike Young, PBX 202. 

ENGLAND: Representatives from Antioch British Studies Program in London will be in the 
Off-Campus Study Office from 1-3 p.m. today. Call PBX 358 for an appointment. 

BOGOTA: Representatives from GLCA Latin American Program in Bogota, Colombia bill be in 
the Off-Campus Study Office from 10-12 on Thurs., April 1. Call 358 for an appointment. 

ENGINEERING: Dean Harold Brown, Wash. U., will be in the Off-Campus Study Office from 1-3 
on Thurs., April to discuss engineering programs with students. Call 358 for appointment. 

LAST CHANGE to hear Woodwind Quintet this year - Rosse Hall, Sun., April 4 at 4 p.m. Exciting 
and tuneful works by Beethoven, Poulenc, Danzi and Fine on the program. Don't miss it! 

WOMEN interest in playing soccer meet Wed. at 7:30 p.m. in Norton lounge. Info-Erin (512). 
SYNCHRONIZED SWIMMERS meeting Thurs., 6:30 p.m. at the pool. Interested students please attend. 
NEWBERRY LIBRARY PROGRAM IN HUMANITIES: Applications for Faculty Fellowships for 1977 now 

invited. Information available from R.W. Daniel, Ascension 313. 
BASIC SCUBA DIVING CLASS: Saturdays 8-12 noon, Sundays 2-6 p.m. YMCA certification. First 

class meeting-Sat., April 3. Cost for Kenyon students - $65.00; non-students - $85.00. 
Sign uo in th 'el _dh.ous_ ce_.. Scub "'-""--1' furn:L<>-h<>d 
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